3rd Grade Winter Program Information
· Students will be performing in a winter program on December 17th. 
· They will be performing at 8:50 am for grandparents.  Due to lack of space, please allow that performance to be for grandparents only.  
· Students will have the same performance for parents and families at 6:30 that evening.  Students should arrive in homerooms by 6:15.  Choir students should report to choir room at 6:15 and SPARK students should be in the media center no later than 6:00.  
· They will have an additional performance December 18th for the school.  
· Students should dress up for both performances.  (Dresses, dress pants, etc.)
· If students are not able to attend either performance, please let your child’s homeroom teacher know ahead of time to plan accordingly.
Thank You!  -Mrs. Allen, Mrs. Bass, Mrs. McClain, and Mrs. Strawn
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